
PTO NEWSLETTER, 2-14-2017 
 
Our Spring Book Fair is coming up and will be held Wednesday, February 22nd & Thursday, February 
23rd, from 11:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the CRA Library. This will be an Usborne book fair and all proceeds 
from the sales of books will go towards our library. New this time, you can purchase books either at the 
book fair or online at http://t3455.myubam.com<http://t3455.myubam.com/> . Please see the attached 
flyer for more details. 
 
We need 2 volunteers per hour to help run the Book Fair.  Please sign up to help out before or after your 
Parent Teacher Conferences; you can bring your kids with you & you will have so much fun.  Here is the 
link to the sign up: Spring Book Fair 
Volunteers<http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-book>  Sign up today! 
 
The Annual Art Festival will be Friday, April 21st from 6-8 p.m. at CRA.  We need 5-6 more volunteers to 
help plan and execute this fantastic night.  Here is the signup: Art Festival Planning Committee 
<http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-artfestival>  If you have any questions, please 
email Amanda Moore at aelvisj@icloud.com.  This is one our most incredible nights at CRA and you will 
love helping to plan this evening. 
 
Please continue to send in Box Tops with your students.  The goal this year is for every class to collect 
100 Box Tops per month. 
 
For those of you doing some shopping this week, here's the Amazon information:  Our school earns 4-
8% of the total purchase price when you follow these directions: 
1. Before you click Proceed to Checkout; go to our school homepage at: www.canyonrimacademy.org.   
2. Then, click the Amazon link on the page. 
3.  Then Proceed to Checkout. 
If you have any questions, please email Kim Winterton at kimdub35@gmail.com.  You can also sign up 
for Amazon Smile but this only gives our school 1% of the total purchase price, so if you can, please click 
through the link on the homepage before you Checkout.  Thank you! 
 
You still have time to sign your girls grades 3-6th up for Girls On The Run.  This is a physical activity-
based positive youth development program.  It helps to inspire girls to be joyful, healthy and 
confident.  Space is limited so register today!  To register go to www.girlsontherunutah.org. 

 

x-apple-data-detectors://1/
x-apple-data-detectors://2/
x-apple-data-detectors://2/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-book
x-apple-data-detectors://6/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-artfestival
mailto:aelvisj@icloud.com
http://www.canyonrimacademy.org/
mailto:kimdub35@gmail.com
http://www.girlsontherunutah.org/

